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Hello Everyone,  

Thank you to the Parents of Years 7 and 10 who 

attended the Parent Consultations on Tuesday, as 

always it was great to see you all. These meetings are 

an important part of the students Educational journey 

and it is vital that we work together to ensure that all 

students get the best from their time here at TBS. 

The Resilience Study conducted by Dr Tara Murphy at 

Nottingham University concluded on Thursday this 

week. The information from this will now be worked 

on by Dr Tara and she will share her findings with the 

school. After being approved the findings will be 

shared with parents.  Thank you to the Year 9 and 10 

students who took part in this study and to Paul 

Bridgewater for your support with the study.  

A reminder that school will close on Friday 29th March 

and Monday 1st April for Easter, School will then 

resume on Tuesday 2nd April and close after the Swim 

Gala on Friday 12th April. Term 3 will then start for 

students on Thursday 25th April. 

House Points: 

Cronks retained the weekly 

house point cup this week 

with 175 point. Well done to 

all in Cronks!  

 

 

 

Star of the Week - for Primary 

was awarded to Ziontai 

Lawrence and in Secondary 

there were two stars, Lucas 

Thomas and Liana Brogdon 

Sim. Congratulations to all 

three students! 

 

That’s it for this week 
 
Tania Maggott 
Head Teacher 

Structural Engineer Max Marshall Visits TBS: 

Max Marshall of Mc Andrew Martin Ltd who has been 

here for a short while as a sub-contractor with Mitie 

visited TBS to talk to the Year 11 students about 

applications of structural engineering. The first two 

session’s students were taught about different types 

of bridges and the forces involved. In groups the 

students then had a go at building and testing bridges 

using the knowledge they had gained. All three teams 

built great bridges. Well done to the winning team, 

Liana, Tarell and Ike, we learnt that aesthetically 

appealing doesn’t mean it will always be the 

strongest. The group also went on a visit to the 

Airhead where Max and the team showed us different 

ways of surveying for the land surface and 

underground for utilities. Some of the team also told 

the students about their different career paths. It was 

interesting to see the machines at work and the 

technology involved. Max then came back to school to 

do a Careers talk to the group. Thank you Max! 
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Year 7 and 8  

Hello everyone! 

We have been thinking about our school value of Teamwork this week. Here are some of our thoughts. 

 

 

 

 

 

We worked as a team in our French lessons to create a fashion show. We walked the catwalk and described 

what other people were wearing in French. C’était magnifique! 

 

 

 

     

 

Roses are red         Teamwork  

Violets are blue        is the key  

There’s no teamwork without me and you! – Matteu   to life. - Mitchell 

I show teamwork because I treat 
everyone with respect. I don’t start 
arguments and I address conflict. 

Dane 

When we are in class or hanging out with 
each other we are all doing teamwork. 

Bella 

I think everyone’s opinion 
should be heard! 

Aisja 

Even if you don’t agree, value their ideas and opinions. If you 
encounter bullying tell someone and care for others. 

Savannah 

No matter how awesome or 
experienced you are, we all 

need help sometimes.  
Riley 


